
Disclaimer 

All text, photographs, videos and any other media presentation provided on the Swindon and North Wilts 
Deaf Children’s Society’s website is provided for information purposes only. Information on this website is 
subject to change without prior notice. Whilst every reasonable effort is made to ensure that the information 
on the website is complete, correct and up-to-date, this cannot be guaranteed and the Swindon and North 
Wilts Deaf Children’ Society shall not be liable whatsoever for any damages incurred as a result of its use. 

The Swindon and North Wilts Deaf Children's Society takes no responsibility for the content of external 
websites. The existence of a link to an external website or a link to the Swindon and North Wilts Deaf 
Children’s Society’s website from an external website does not imply that the Swindon and North Wilts 
Deaf Children’s Society endorses the activities or views of that organisation. 

In no event shall the Swindon and North Wilts Deaf Children’s Society be responsible or liable, directly or 
indirectly, for any damage or loss caused or alleged to be caused by or in connection with the use of or 
reliance on any such content, goods, or services available on or through any such site or resource. 

The mention of specific organisations or of certain manufacturers' products does not imply that they are 
endorsed or recommended by the Swindon and North Wilts Deaf Children's Society in preference to others 
of a similar nature that are not mentioned. Errors, omissions and proper names excepted, the names of 
proprietary products are distinguished by initial capital letters. 

This disclaimer was last updated on 9th January 2019 

 


